
It’s the most wonderful time of the year! A time of laughter, food, friends 

and family! But before we get carried away with all the Christmas Joy, let’s 

take a look back at all the awesome things that happened in November. We 

were graced by many musicians this past month and fun family  

moments for the Thanksgiving holiday! We also took time to celebrate our 

veterans on Veterans Day! Just take a look at all the fun below!  

It’s Beginning to Look A Lot Like 

Christmas! 

Happy Birthday! 

We Love You!  

Jane M.  12/3 

Mary G. 12/21 

Louise 12/27 

Doing the Job Right! 
It is with great pleasure  to announce Monique B. as the 

Employee of the Month. Having worked here for 3 years, 

Monique has one son and loves to play football and bas-

ketball. She loves the movie, A Christmas Story, and her 

favorite story is The Little Mermaid by Hans Christian 

Anderson. 
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HOLIDAY DINNER! 

This is just a friendly  

announcement that the 

 Annual  Holiday Dinner will 

be on Friday, December 15 

at 5pm! Come prepared to 

eat a fantastic meal and be 

entertained!  Please be sure 

to sign up at the front desk! 



 

All About Vi! 

It is a pleasure to announce Vi C. as the Resident 

of the Month. Vi has lived at Regency for nearly 

twenty years, having the distinction of being the 

first resident at Regency Park. Vi is known for her 

fashion sense and is also the queen of bingo! “I 

could play Bingo ALL day long,” Vi says. Vi also 

enjoys playing Corn Hole to keep in shape. In her 

spare time, she loves spending time with her  

devoted family and likes reading Us Weekly and 

the National Enquirer. Way to go, Vi!  

Meet Alli! 

Nice to meet everyone! My name is Alli, I’m from Sever-

na Park, and I’ll be Regency Park’s newest activities 

director. I’ve had a great time assisting Jimmy the past 

couple of weeks, and as he moves on to new opportuni-

ties, I am excited to step into his position here. I defi-

nitely plan on continuing our traditional activities, along 

with cultivating some new, fun things to do together. I 

look forward to becoming a part of the family and thank 

you all so much for being so warm and inviting already. 

See You Soon! 

I’ve learned a lot about life over the past several years 

working at Regency Park, things I could never imagine 

grasping in any classroom. I want to thank the residents for 

all they have taught me: Kindness, laughter, integrity, not 

taking things so seriously. These are things I’ll always keep 

with me in my mind and heart wherever I go in this big and 

crazy world. As I move on to another journey in life, it is not 

good-bye but see you soon. I’ll be back once a month to do 

a Fairy Tale performance and look forward to our visits in 

the future. –Jimmy 


